To Whom it May Concern:

On behalf of the Village of North Adams Council | am writing to you to show our
support for the park project that Mrs. Briner applied for. Our park has been a topic
of discussion at several council meetings, and its need to be updated. The
cornhole board installation will make a nice addition to the park and will hopefully
draw in some new patrons. If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to me:
517-607-1239.

Sincerely,

Rick Beach
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Village Mayor



